
 
 

 
Community Engagement Session: New Berlin Eisenhower Facility Needs 

 
An opportunity to learn, ask questions and offer feedback 

 

New Berlin, Wis. – As part of its long-range facilities planning process, the School District of New Berlin 
(SDNB) invites community members to a presentation and discussion on New Berlin Eisenhower Facility 
Needs. 
 
When:  Monday, March 25, 5:30 p.m. (prior to the Board of Education meeting at 7 p.m.) 
 
Where:  New Berlin West School Library, 18695 W. Cleveland Ave.  
 
What:  Chief Finance and Operations Officer Roger Dickson will discuss challenges to the Eisenhower 
building’s capacity, infrastructure, safety and code compliance, and more. Following the presentation, the 
District will welcome questions and feedback from attendees. 

More info:  The School District of New Berlin is currently developing a Long-range Facilities Plan. The District 
is reviewing needs, potential projects, plans and financing options. For more information and to offer feedback 
online, visit www.nbexcellence.org/facilitiesplan.cfm. 

Potential facilities projects have been identified at all SDNB schools, however New Berlin Eisenhower has 
been identified as a school most in need of facility improvements. 

On April 22 (also at 5:30 p.m. at New Berlin West School Library) the District will hold a session to discuss 
facility needs at other SDNB schools.  

Questions may be directed to Superintendent Joe Garza at Joe.Garza@nbexcellence.org (262) 789-6200 or 
Melinda Mueller, Director of Communications at Melinda.Mueller@nbexcellence.org or (262) 789-6225. 

  

For Immediate Release 
Contact: Joe Garza, Superintendent, 262-789-6200 
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